
I am a part of the GCU Go Give project 
that benefitted the Trinity Presbyterian 
Church’s Breakfast Club in Clarksburg, PA. 
And from March to October, we do spaghetti 
dinners. In this photo, my sister (black 
sweatshirt) was putting the deserts in 
containers, while I (green sweatshirt) was 
prepping the salad. We use these spaghetti 
dinners as fundraisers to raise money for trips 
with the Breakfast Club and to help fix 
problems the church has. 

In 2022, I joined my local fire 
department because I wanted to give more 
back to my community. It has been a fun 
experience going on calls, going to the 
trainings, and driving in parades. In the photo 
on the left, I (orange hat, dark blue shirt) was 
explaining how we open locked car doors that 
are locked due to an accident. In the bottom 
photo, it is a photo of me in my gear going to 
the fire trucks for a fire call.  

In 2019, We helped fundraised for the 
Epilepsy Association of Western/Central 
Pennsylvania. We help fundraise with them 
due to my sister having Epilepsy. In this 
photo, they had a Marathon and I helped out 
with directing the runners. This was a very fun 
experience and we continue to support the 
foundation to help support people with 
Epilepsy. 

I am a freshman at Indiana 
University of Pennsylvania and I 
participate in the University’s Marching 
Band. This band is very prestige due to 
the talented musicians they have/create 
with this band. Every friday night during 
high school football season, we go to a 
local high school and play with the high 
school marching band to teach them 
what we know about the instruments we 
play. This is completely volunteer work. 
In this photo, I (Blue headphones for 
ear-protection) was showing some of 
the cymbal players some tricks with 
cymbals. 

As a member of the IUP 
“The Legend” Marching Band 
Drumline, we have adopted a 
Highway Litter Control spot on the 
side of I-19 between Homer 
City-Indiana/Wayne. Every year, 
they go to their strip of highway 
and clean up for community 
service. In this photo, we just 
finished cleaning up the litter. We 
had a total of 24 of 28 drummers 
come and clean up litter. 

In the town of Saltsburg, every first 
weekend of June, they celebrate a small 
festival called Canal Days.  The Breakfast 
Club from the Trinity Presbyterian Church in 
Clarksburg participates in this festival by 
setting up a dunk tank. We use this time to 
fundraise for the church and the breakfast 
club. In this photo I am in the dunk tank to 
help fundraise

As someone who loves 
the outdoors, fishing, and 
hunting, love the outdoors. And 
every March, the local creek 
stock trout for the upcoming 
trout season in April. In this 
photo, I volunteered last March 
to help stock the creek with tons 
of trout. I want the creeks 
around me to have a really good 
ecosystem for healthy fish. 


